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Transcript

							[redacted]

							7th June, 1939.

						12.45
   Mon.    12/6/39
           Law Courts


Dear Mr. Barry-Walsh,

		I must apologise for not replying sooner to your
letter of the 16th May, but, what between a rather nasty
cold and a run of visitors from Ireland, I was not able 
to write and fix an appointment.
	
		If it is convenient to you, I could arrange to 
meet you on Friday evening next if you would phone me
(Temple Bar 4321, Extension 253) and fix a time and place.
On the other hand , I could see you for an hour or so any
day this week or next – Fridays excepted – by, say, the
Law Courts at about 12.45 if this would be more convenient.
However, perhaps you will ring me and let me know what you
can do.

		Hoping you are not finding the heat too much at
the moment!

						    Yours sincerely,
							P O'Leary

Mr.  J. O. Barry-Walsh,
	358 First Avenue House,
		HIGH HOLBORN,  W.C.1.

